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K-2 Easter Hat Parade 2020 
Revised organisation 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Due to COVID-19, and all NSW Department of Education’s social distancing guidelines, 
changes have been made to the organisation of Burke Ward Public School’s K-2 Easter Hat 
Parade scheduled for Thursday 9th  April 2020 at 1pm. 
 
Students in attendance on this day will still participate in a parade around the school 
grounds, however, parents and caregivers will not be in attendance. 
 
Students will wear their sports uniform (red shirt, black shorts and joggers) and wear the 
hats they create at school the week before. 
 
Students will parade around the playground before they start their performance. The 
school will record this performance to share ‘virtually’ with our school community. 
 
The Easter egg class raffles have been cancelled for this year. The P&C have kindly offered 
to donate an egg for each student in the school. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Lauren Medcalf & Kathryn Moriarty    Kate Hogg                   
Event Organisers       K-2 Instructional Leader 
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